Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (TRC)

Tender No. S/1 for the year 2013

Licensing of Radio Frequencies in the bands
(800 MHz), (1800 MHz), (2100 MHz), (2300 MHz), (2600 MHz)

The Telecommunications Regulatory Commission (TRC) of Jordan announces the
launch of Tender No. S/1 for the year 2013 for radio spectrum frequencies licenses in
the bands: 800 MHz, 1800 MHz, 2100 MHz, 2300 MHz, 2600 MHz through a
competitive process, for the provision of Public Mobile Telecommunication services
and Public Fixed Broadband Wireless Access services.

TRC invites all interested parties wishing to participate in the competitive process of
this tender to submit their bids in accordance with the terms and conditions of the
tender invitation document which can be obtained from TRC offices located at:

Building No. (90)
Al-Shareef Abdul Hamid Sharaf Street
Al Shmeisani - Amman

The tender is open to all interested parties whether existing Licensees in Jordan or
those who would like to acquire a new frequency spectrum license for the purpose of
providing the above mentioned telecommunication services.

Interested parties should submit their bid, no later than 1/9/ 2013 @ 3:30 pm.



